
ORANGE COUNTY MAGIC CLUB 
Meets on the third Wednesday of each month. 

At the Garden  Grove Women’s Club 

9501 Chapman Ave.                                 

The corner of Chapman and Gilbert           
 

The next meeting on October, 17th.  2018  

STAGE CONTEST 

Doors open at 7:00 PM – Meeting at 7:30 PM. 

 

 

Officers: 

President…........Frank Yee 

Vice President...Fernando 

Alvarez 

Secretary....................................... 

Treasurer….......Steven Nakauchi 

Newsletter…….Suds 

Sergeant of Arms......Everybody 

Raffle…............Bill Pearce 

========================= 

 

It’s Stage Contest time: 

 

This  means we will be in the 

larger room with the stage. I 

believe we have eight Magicians 

signed up and ready to perform. 

 

Trophy and Prizes to be awarded. 

 
============================= 

 

Other Magic Events: 

Silent Auction – any member can 

bring one magic item per month to 

be put in the Silent Auction. You 

can either donate the item to the 

club and the club keeps all the 

money or you keep 80% of the sale 

price while the club gets 20% of 

the sale price. 

 

 

 

Refreshments: 

 

Nothing special set up for 

refreshments this month. As far as 

I know but come and you may be 

surprised. 

 

 

  

Reminder: 

 

Swap Meet: 

We will be having a Swap Meet in 

November. Sign up to receive a 

table. 

Bring items to sell or trade. 

 

 

 

========================= 

This is a win/win for both the club 

and the members. This is your 

chance to get rid of that magic 

trick that is just sitting in your 

closet collecting dust.  Turn that 

prop/gimmick/book/dvd/vhs into 

some cold hard cash so you can 

buy some more magic. This 

auction is meant for items worth 

$20. or more.



September Meeting:  

There were at least 24 or so Magicians at the meeting.  I counted 24 but there might 

have been a couple or so come in after my count. 

 

After the regular business type stuff, announcements, treasurer’s report, introductions, 

etc. we got down to the main part……..Magic! 

 

   President Frank Yee did nice presentation on the use of Thumb Cuffs using Plastic 

Cable ties. He passed out ties to everyone and demo the trick on how to use them. This 

could be used for many magical routines, If by straight magic or comedy using other 

props. 

 

ABC Magic  

That was the theme of the meeting. (Any Thing but Cards) 

Larry  ‘Zeezo”  Campbell up first with a rope thingy. Followed by Dan Habel assisted 

by Potsy from the audience. Ed Smith did a three number trick. I’m sure those were not 

cards. Tom Constable did a cute can trick where the can keep popping up on it's own. 

Funny! Steve Ankenbauer made small objects vanish and appear through a metal plate 

with a square hole at one end. Fernando Alvarez our VIP,  performed a couple of 

Rubic's Cube tricks to the surprise of all.  Then a guest (soon to be a member we hope) 

and a friend of Fernando closed the entertainment part of the meeting. Sorry, I did not 

get his name. If I did I have forgotten it now. Gee there are really magic tricks with out 

cards.  

 

 

====================================================== 

 

Bill Pearce was out with a rash so Tom filled in again and did another great job with 

the raffle. There were several winners: 

 

Robert Potter…Close up pad 

Scott Boeger… Bag of Tricks . 

Sam? ...  Magic Booklets (4) 

Potsy… Magic trick – Candy Trick 

Steve Ankenbauer… DVD Standing room only 

Phillip  Ureno...Magic Puzzle 

Ed Smith …Complete Set of  Linking Ring ’87.   

 

 

 

All refreshments provided by Frank Yee and Potsy.  Like to offer something?  Contact 

Frank. 

 

 
Sorry about the quality of the pictures but these are candid shots to show what went on at the meeting. 

Not just posed Magicians all smiling at the camera. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is ill mannered to silence a fool, 

But cruelty to let him continue. 
 

                   Thanks Scott! 

   


